
 
June 1, 2015 

To whom it may concern:  

LIU Post is applying for an Innovation credit in its first STARS submission. The 
innovative program that we are seeking credit for is the establishment of the Beta 
Chapter of the Honor Society For Sustainability.  

The Honor Society for Sustainability was established by students in the School of 
Sustainability at Arizona State University. It is the first honors society in the world 
devoted to highlighting the achievements of sustainability majors. LIU Post is the 
second chapter in the country and has inducted two classes of students to date.   

The mission of the Honor Society for Sustainability is to foster a network of 
sustainability scholars who have demonstrated academic excellence and are 
committed to solving global challenges of sustainability. This letter is to affirm that 
at LIU Post we feel that this is a unique and innovative program that highlights the 
accomplishments of the students enrolled in our Master’s of Environmental 
Sustainability program.  

We hope that this initiative will allow LIU Post to receive 1 innovation credit in 
our first STARS submission. To address any further questions about this program, 
please feel free to contact me, William Achnitz, the Sustainability Coordinator at 
LIU Post via email at William.Achnitz@liu.edu or by phone at 516-299-3448.  

 

Regards,  

 

William Achnitz III 
Sustainability Coordinator  
Phone: 516-299-3448  
Email: William.Achnitz@liu.edu 
Web: www.liu.edu/post/green  


